
In accordance with the provisions of M.G.L Ch. 41, §§ 81-T through 81-U, the Planning

Board will hold a Public Hearing on July 23, 2019, at 7:00 pm in the First Floor Meeting

Room of the Town Hall, on the application of Lovis Avenue, LLC, for approval of a defin-

itive subdivision plan prepared by Hayes Engineering Inc. dated June 11, 2019, for 0

Forest Street a/k/a Lovis Avenue Extension, Wakefield Assessors Map 22, Lot 18B.     

A copy of the plan is on file in the Town Clerk’s Office and may be inspected during

business hours.

Any person wishing to be heard on this matter should appear at the time and place

designated. 
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